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Dispersal Sale of the Dancoed Herd
of Pedigree Welsh Black Cattle

on behalf of
Mrs Marian Phillips, Y Bwythyn, Cwm Gwaun, Abergwaun

7 Females and 4 Maiden Heifers

View
Catalogue
HERE

to be held at Whitland Mart, SA34 OAE
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FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 2022
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Followed by a Welsh Black Store Sale

3 Cows & Calves, 21 Maiden Heifers,
17 Females & 4 Bulls

J. Straker, Chadwick & Sons (Monmouthshire Livestock Centre)

Catalogue
HERE
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FARMERS MARTS

TUESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2022
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Farmers Marts (R. G. Jones) Ltd, Dolgellau

45 Females (25 Maiden Heifers) & 2 Bulls
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Welsh Black Cattle Society
welcomes new Chair of the Council

During our recent Council meeting a new Chairman was elected, a first female chair for the
Society. We would like to welcome the well-known member Mrs Marian Phillips, Y Bwthyn,
Abergwaun into the Chair and Mr Rowland Rees, Brysgaga, Bow Street as Vice Chairman.
The Society would like to wish Mrs Marian Phillips all the best as the new Chair of the Council
and Board of Trustees.

Commenting on her appointment Marian Phillips said:

| consider it a great honour to be elected Chairman of the Welsh Black Cattle Society but | also
recognise the responsibility that goes with the post. | will endeavour to do my best in
supporting members, promoting the breed and ensuring that the Welch Black cattle continue to
strive.

Marian takes over Chair of both Council and the Board of Trustees from Mr Meredydd Jones,
we would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Meredydd Jones for his hard work and
dedication to the Welsh Black Cattle Society over the last six years as Chairman of the
Council.

During his time in office, the Society underwent several changes. The Society is grateful for
Meredydd's guidance and leadership and the manner in which he initiated these changes
effectively. We wish him well in the future and appreciate that he remains a member of the

Council and continues to provide sound advice.

Tickets will be available to buy at the Society Sales over the next few weeks and also the Winter Fair
Bydd tocynau ar gael i'w brynnu yn Arwerthiannau'r Gymdeithas dros y wythnos nesa ynghyd ar Ffair Aeaf

The Raffle will be announced on the Tuesday afterncon of the Winter Fair

Bydd y Raffl yn cael ei dynnu prynhawn Dydd Mawrth y Ffair Aeaf




